
From: Janet Griffin [mailto:nhrambler072@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 9:33 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Janet Griffin 
60 Poor Farm Rd 
Francestown, NH 03043 
 
December 20, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please count me as opposed to the Northern Pass project.  As a resident of this beautiful state I reject 
the continuing degradation to the natural habitat  that has rebounded from the earlier logging and 
abuse. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Griffin 
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